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Domestic Intelligence Division 

  

  

INFORMATIVE NOTE 

Dste 3 8 67 

News media for 3/2/67 reported that 
Attorney General Ramsey Clark told 
reporters that the FBI had investigated 
Clay Shaw in November and December, 1963, 
This is not true. 

In memorandum of Mr. DeLoach to | 
Mr. Tolson 3/3/67, it is reported that 
the Attorney General contacted Mr.DeLoach 
at 9:55 A.M. on 3/3/67 and stated that he 
was misquoted by the press. 

Attached teletype indicates that 
Shaw's attorney is now attempting to 
obtain details of the FBI's alleged 
investigation of Shaw, 

This is a Departmental problem and 
we have not been contacted by the 
Department concerning this particular 
matter. 
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